Huntington Hills Civic Association



November/December 2021

| by Sheila Rossiter

Letter from the Editor



Holiday Events Announced!

The trustees are happy to have solidified the Holiday Events calendar. This year will look much like last year, but with a few tweaks.

Santa will be back with his popular Clydesdale horses as he makes his way through the neighborhood to spread some holiday cheer. This year Santa will make his appearance on Sunday, December 19.

We are still working on some exciting extras like lanterns and sleigh bells for residents

Meeting Recap

"Unofficial summary"

Deed Restrictions

The trustees have secured the law firm of Kaman & Cusimano to address ongoing violations that have not been rectified through HHCA communications. The trustees will be meeting with the firm in December in lieu of regular meeting.

Holiday

The trustees approved the Holiday activities calendar.

Full meeting minutes will be made available via the HHCA website at huntington-hills.org once approved. Past meeting minutes from the current board are available on the

to join in the fun and help light his route. Be sure to join the Huntington Hills Civic Association-Pickerington Facebook Page for all the latest details including his map.

A complete list of activities can be found in the calendar section of the Holler. We hope you and your family will enjoy the events/ activities we have planned.

Halloween + Pictures

Although it was raining, the kids seemed to have fun, but we weren't able to get many photos. If you have any pictures from Halloween and would like to share, please email jen_dupler@yahoo.com.

The HHCA meets the third Tuesday of every month (Aug/ Sept/Oct/Nov/Jan/Feb/Mar/April/ May) at 6:30 p.m. virtually or in-person. Info will be posted online and throughout the community prior to each meeting.

.....

website. The next Trustee meeting is scheduled for January 18 at 6:30 p.m via Zoom (link to be shared via HHCA Facebook Page & HHCA Website.)



Mark Your Calendars For these Fun Community **Activities!**

December 4-19 **Letters to Santa**

Have the little ones pen a letter to Santa and drop it in one of the mailboxes located at Huntington Way at Refugee or Huntington Way and Forest Lane. Letters will not be responded to, but we want Santa to get them before he arrives Sunday evening for his ride through **Huntington Hills.**

December 4-19 **Holiday Lights Contest**

Grab your lights, garland, and other holiday decor to participate in our annual lights contest. Drop completed ballots in the Santa Mailboxes by noon on Sunday, December 19. Ballots are available for download on the HHCA Facebook Page and huntington-hills.

ora.

December 19 at 6p.m.

Santa's Sleigh Ride through the Hills This community event was so popular last year, we are bringing it back. Be sure to join the HHCA Facebook Page and/or watch the website for Santa's route through the neighborhood and information on lanterns and sleigh

bells!

Trustees + Contact Info

President

Sheila Rossiter 11185 Forest Lane Ave (614) 382-2557 sheila@rossitermarketing.com

Vice President

Greg Frost 11482 Wedgewood Drive (614) 563-9713 Gfrost@insight.rr.com

Recording Secretary

Lisa Stoklosa 11465 Wedgewood Drive (614) 214-3205 Imstoklos@gmail.com

Treasurer

Jen Dupler 11161 Forest Lane Ave (740) 504-9521 jen_dupler@yahoo.com

Corresponding Secretary

Zina Molnar 11340 Huntington Way (614) 395-5327 zina@zinamolnar.com

Have a topic for an upcoming HHCA meeting?

Please email sheila@rossitermarketing.com

Important Websites & Numbers

Huntington Hills Website

huntington-hills.org

HHCA Facebook Group Page

https://www.facebook.com/groups/772565423606032

Please be sure to join the Huntington Hills Civic Association-Pickerington Facebook group. This site is for residents only and is used to communicate HHCA activities, information and business.

The Facebook Page Huntington Hills, Pickerington is not affiliated with the Civic Association.

Please note: Trustees are not permitted to respond to or comment on posts regarding HHCA business that are not posted to the HHCA Facebook page.

If you have a comment or have an item to address, the best place to communicate your concerns is via the website or by emailing a trustee.

Violet Township Zoning

614.575.5560

Report Property Violations

We are looking into a more formal way to communicate deed restriction violations. In the meantime, please email Zina Molnar (zina@zinamolnar.com) and include the property address, violation and any pictures for reference.

Architectural Review Committee

Looking to add a fence, sun-room, garage or make other exterior changes to your home? Please contact the ARC representative, Mike Monnin at 614-837-1478.

Need help shoveling?

Huntington Hills resident Mark Paskert is offering free shoveling to residents that are unable to clear their drives this winter.

If you're in need of assistance or would like to volunteer, please contact Mark at 614-619-2845.

Hours can count toward the Andy Rominiecki Community Scholarship.



Sometimes we forget and sometimes we simply aren't aware, but we want to highlight some common violations.

STREET PARKING LIMIT
Street parking is only

permitted for 2 consecutive
hours. No overnight street
parking is permitted.

BOATS/CAMPERS/RVS/ COMMERCIAL VEHICLES/ TRAILERS

All of the above including construction equipment, and mobile or stationary trailers are **permitted for only 72 hours per month** unless completely covered in your garage.

FENCES/EXTERIOR
MODIFICATIONS/PLAYSETS

Must be reviewed by the architectural committee.

4 YARD PARKING
Parking anywhere in the grass
is prohibited —except for 2
consecutive hours.

5 LANDSCAPING MATERIALS/
TRASH/RUBBISH/DISABLED
VEHICLES/TREE TRUNKS/
GARBAGE CANS/OLD
NEWSPAPERS/

These items are not permitted. Please be good stewards of the community and keep lots clean and free of debris, tree trimmings, logs, car parts, etc. Please also keep your grass mowed.

Looking for community info?

Be sure to check out the Huntington Hills website at Huntington-Hills.org.